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Celebrating Spring! 
 

The annual Plant and Bake Sale at the Church of 
the Guardian Angel will be held - 

Saturday May 7th from 10 to 2pm. 
 

Come out to 27th St and Huntingdon to have some 
fun for the whole family. There will be many events 
throughout the day to celebrate Mother’s Day and 
the beautiful spring that this year has brought us. 
Come enjoy the fun with friends and neighbors and 
family.  
 

 Bake sale from 10-2 (but come early for the 
good stuff!) 

 Workshop on nutrition from everyday foods 

 Workshop on how to create a salad bed with just 
a simple backyard garden  

 Flower Pots for painting– let your creative side 
come out and create a pot to put the plants that 
you are getting for Mom or for your yard 

 Plants for Mother’s Day to put in a newly painted 
pot or take home and plant in the yard. 

 

If you would like to donate baked goods or volun-
teer to help that day, please call Caitlin at 443– 
803-1952.  

Mother’s Day Tea Party 
 

Monday May 9th at 11 am 
 

Enjoy an afternoon of music -  The best of Opera 
and Broadway and a variety of teas, finger sand-
wiches, and petite desserts. 
 

This Mother’s Day Tea Party will be held at St. 
Mary’s Outreach Center So, don your hats and 
white gloves and bring 
your favorite tea cup! 
Prizes will be given to the 
fanciest hats and tea cups.  
 

Reservation is required. 
RSVP at 410-889-7915 
 

The event is Hosted by 
Action in Maturity and St. 
Mary’s Outreach Center.  

Remington Events 
 

Community Walk 
Wednesday, May 18th at 7 pm  
The Greater Remington Improve-
ment Association (GRIA) is 
pleased to announce its second 
Community Walk. We will be 
meeting on Meeting at Kromer 
Hall, 335 W 27

th
 Street and will 

walk together in a pre-arranged 
route. Come on out and meet 
your neighbors! 
 

Remington Clean Up 
May 28 from 9 to 11:30 am 
Meet up at 26th Street and Huntingdon Ave and 
there will be bags and gloves available. Come 
join your neighbors to help Remington look better 
this spring! 
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Community Events at  

the Church of the Guardian Angel  
 

 

Homework Club  
Every Monday at 6pm inside Kromer Hall (335 W. 
27th St.)  
 
Food Pantry 
Every Wednesday from 9am-9:45am the food pantry 
is open at Kromer Hall (335 W. 27th St.)  A bag of 
healthy foods is distributed to all in need who live in 
the 21211 zip code. Bring proof of residence.  
 
AA Meetings 
For info about AA mtgs. held at Guardian Angel Parish 
House on Monday nights, please call 410-235-5740.  
 
Wednesday Night Community Dinner and Prayers 
Each Wednesday  at 6pm, there is a free community 
dinner for residents held at Kromer Hall. Following 
dinner there are prayers conducted in the style of the 
Monks.  
 
The Thrift Store has been a part of the Remington 
community for many years and is known for great bar-
gain prices. Come and take a look. 
 

The Guardian Angel Thrift Store is open every Satur-
day from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  They will accept donations 
at that time.  
 

The Thrift store found in the basement area of Kromer 
Hall at The Church of the Guardian Angel is a room 
full of hidden surprises. Remember the saying “One 
mans junk is another mans treasure? You can find 
some treasures here.   
 

MICA Summer Art Camp returns to Remington 

There will be a free summer camp available for Remington youth again this 
year, focusing on Art and community . The camp is run by MICA/MACA vol-
unteer students and EHC and GHCC.  

Art Camp will be held at Kromer Hall in the Church of the Guardian Angel, 
335 W. 27th Street. Camp from 1 to 3 pm every Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday from June 27 to July 27. There will also be a one-day demonstration 
at Baltimore’s annual free arts festival, Artscape that involves all the stu-
dents.  The demonstration will be  held at MICA campus . 

Art Camp is open to youth who live in Remington and are between the ages 
of 11 and 14. There is room for 12 participants and they must be registered 

before June 1st. Please contact Kaitlin Orr at Margaret Brent, or call Caitlin Sellnow at 443-803-1952  
to register now.  

Funding for Remington Residents 
 
Want to buy, refinance or 
improve your house in  
Remington? 
 

Baltimore’s Healthy Neighborhoods program offers 
loans for Purchase Rehab, Refinance Rehab and 
Home Improvement that offer:   
 

 Low interest rates  
 Free architectural consultation  
 No mortgage insurance 
 Up to $10,000 in matching grant funds for 

your renovation  
 

If you have been considering some Home Im-
provement this spring, or want to get a better rate 
on your mortgage, check with Andre Stone. Rem-
ington residents can see how much they qualify for 
with the grant funding that is available. 
 

For more information, contact:: 
Andre Stone (Remington resident) with Greater 
Homewood Community Corporation, at (410) 261-
3511  or email -astone@greaterhomewood.org 
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Meeting:    
The third Monday of the month 

 

May 16th at 7 pm 
 

We meet on the third Monday of each month  

in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  

Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 
 

 

The Greater Remington Improvement Association  

(GRIA) is dedicated to being a vibrant part of Remington.  

GRIA is a community organization and we cordially in-

vite you to become a member .   
 

Everyone is welcome to become a member of GRIA, there is a  

membership form and a $10.00 annual membership fee. We 

can also drop a form off at your house or mail it to you.  
 

If you have any questions, email us at info.gria@gmail.com 

Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to view com-

ing events, blogs, and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and 

business located in the neighborhood of Remington with the 

collaboration of the following partners: Episcopal Housing 

Corporation, G.R.I.A., The Church of the Guardian Angel, and 

the Greater Homewood Community Corporation. 

 

Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities 

and events in the Remington Neighborhood.  

Contact Betsy at 410-366-6200. 

RICKY La RICCI  
 

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

Reliable Services 
Free Estimates 

 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down,   
Hot asphalt, 
Gutters,  
 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

Maryland I.D. Card Assistance 
 

If you are having trouble getting a Maryland State ID, 
(maybe you need to get a birth certificate first?) don’t de-
spair, The Church of the Guardian Angel and Episcopal 
Housing Corporation can help!  
 
We can walk you through the process, help you fill out 
paperwork, and provide you with transportation to the 
MVA. Also, thanks to a donation from Episcopal Housing 
Corporation, we can cover half the cost of getting an ID 
AND a birth certificate.  
 
To get started, come to the Guardian Angel food pantry 
on Wednesday mornings between 9 and 9:45 am at Kro-
mer Hall (335 W. 27th St.) or, call Caitlin at 443-803-1952 
to find out more. 

Get the word out to your neighbors! 
 

The Remington Weekly Bulletin comes out every 
week with information on what is happening in the 
neighborhood. You can find it at the local shops and 
restaurants. If you would like to submit an event for 
the Bulletin, please call Caitlin Sellnow at 443-803-
1952 or email her at Caitlin@episcopalhousing.org 
 

The Remington Newsletter comes out monthly and 
we are interested in events that your organization 
may be holding in the Remington area. Please send 
us information about the event a month ahead of 
time. Email Betsy@episcopalhousing.org.  
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 

$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 

More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  

sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

See the Stars over Baltimore! 
  

The first Tuesday of every month at 8 pm,  
the STScI (Space Telescope Science institute)  

has a free public lecture series.  
 
The lectures are given by staff scientists on a variety of astronomy 
topics, quite often recent Hubble discoveries and/or observations. If 
weather permits, after the lecture there is a free open house at the 
JHU Telescope across the street from STScI. 
 

For more information: http://hubblesite.org/about_us/public_talks/ 
The talks are streamed Live as well at:   
https://webcast.stsci.edu/webcast/  
 

STScI (Space Telescope Science Institute) 
3700 San Martin Dr   JHU Baltimore, MD 21218   410.338.4700 

Do you have an  

interest in - 
Art fun, Sports, Science, or  

Cooking and would like to help 

with Tutoring ? 
 

Come on! You are needed to work with 

Youth in your neighborhood. There are 

many activities going on in Remington 

and we are looking for adults to partici-

pate.  
 

Call Beth at 410-322-7080 to get more 

information.  

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 


